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END OF TERM 3
It has been an eventful term!!  We started the term by welcoming our new Principal, Mr Schu.  In week

4, we were plunged into lockdown for three and a half weeks.  We returned two weeks ago under
Covid alert level 2, with its restrictions.  Our students have coped well, and are settling nicely, but we're

all looking forward to a well-earned break.



Thank you to our community for following the Covid Level 2 guidelines - we know that you miss
coming on to site, and we miss you too!  We hope that alert levels drop and we can welcome you back

soon.

-To all of our community for
following the Level 2 Covid

guidelines



- To Mrs Green for organising
and supervising our afternoon 

Crossing guards each day



-To our school Board of Trustees  
for all the extra unseen hours

your put into the governance of
our school




People of
the Week:

-Quinn, Paige and Layla who have
volunteered to sacrifice their own

lunchtime to open the school
library on Tuesday, Thursday and

Fridays. What amazing school
citizens you are!



-All our Crossing Guards for

sacrificing their time to ensure the
safety of our school community.




Country Day Art
A notice will be coming home
shortly with details of supplies
needed for Country Day Art.



2021 COUNTRY DAY

Planning is well underway for our Country Day on
30th October 2021.  



Animal registrations are now open.  Please register
your animals via the following link by Friday, 15th
October: https://forms.gle/jHrHP7jeKNb1e1gp9



The MoMs are busy working on the fundraising

aspect of the day.  Please see their notice below,
and let them know if there is anything you can

donate.

PAIGE P * JOSH

LAURA * ROBYN

SOPHY * MADDY

CARLA-BEL

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO THE
FOLLOWING STUDENTS:




https://forms.gle/jHrHP7jeKNb1e1gp9


SCHOOL NOTICES
IMPORTANT DATES

28 SEPTEMBER - HPV DOSE 2
29 SEPTEMBER - WELLINGTON MEETING IN

LIBRARY, 5.30PM
30 SEPTEMBER - KERERU/PUKEKO TRIP TO 

FLIP OUT & THE POOLS - POSTPONED
1 OCTOBER - END OF TERM 3

18 OCTOBER - START OF TERM 4
20 OCTOBER - BOARD MEETING
30 OCTOBER - COUNTRY DAY

1 NOVEMBER - TEACHER ONLY DAY

THE 
FINAL 
WORD

THURSDAYS - YEAR 7 & 8 TECH @ TAS
THURSDAYS - MUSIC LESSONS

ALTERNATE THURSDAYS - ASSEMBLY @
2.30PM CURRENTLY CANCELLED

FRIDAYS - LUNCH ORDERS - CURRENTLY
CANCELLED

ALTERNATE FRIDAYS - NEWSLETTER 

**DUE TO COVID-19 ALERT LEVEL CHANGES, SOME OF
OUR EVENTS MAY BE CANCELLED OR POSTPONED.  WE

WILL LET YOU KNOW AS SOON AS WE HAVE THAT
INFORMATION**

With only one week to go students are definitely looking forward to the holidays. It has
been a term full of change and unexpected events. For many students, the interruption of

lockdown and then the transition back into school has been tiring. 
Staff are looking forward to Term 4 and are already in planning mode and we are hoping

for an alert level shift down to Level 1. 
Early next week you will be receiving the list of items that are being done for Country Day

and also parental access to Seesaw. Please keep an eye out for this info.
Over the next few weeks, parents will also be receiving surveys around our schools Health

curriculum and for your thoughts about what is important in a Senior Year 7 and 8
programme. I am looking forward to your feedback as we move to strengthen different

areas of our already amazing school. 
Please stay safe over the upcoming holidays (1 week to go) and we look forward to seeing

you back next term. 





Ngā mihi, Simon Schuster
Tumuaki/Principal



COMMUNITY NOTICES

Due to the Senior NZQA Exams being pushed back
by two weeks we are unable to hold our Y8

Orientation days this year.

WHANGAREI BOYS' HIGH SCHOOL
ORIENTATION DAY - CANCELLED


